
July 17, 2023 

 

Subject:    The importance of clarifying informa�on the company 

Aten�on:    President and Manager 

  The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

 

On Monday, July 17, 2023, the stock price of Chow Steel Industrial PCL “CHOW” decreased by 26.16% at 
the price of 1.47 baht per share, which might impact shareholders and investors. 

 

The company would like to clarify that the company does not know the reason for the decline in the 
company's share price, and, from the fact finding that the company has followed various news, there is no 
nega�ve news to the company. The company would like to confirm that the company con�nues all 
opera�on ac�vi�es as normal with strong growth as per business plan. The company would like to inform 
you further that the company's fundamentals are s�ll strong with high liquidity and rela�vely low net debt. 
None of the fundamental factors have been significantly changed.  

 

Please be informed accordingly 

 

 

             Anavin Jiratomsiri 

 

 


